
 

From: Dwyer, Thomas (OCFS) <Thomas.Dwyer@ocfs.ny.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 2:50 PM 

To: Johnson, Valerie <Valerie.Johnson@albanycountyny.gov> 

Subject: RE: Continuation of Funding 

Hi Valerie – 

I looked into this and they will be sending a letter, hopefully soon. I guess I was wrong and glad I 

checked ..lol.  Please disregard my last email response on this.  

Thanks 

Tom 

From: Johnson, Valerie <Valerie.Johnson@albanycountyny.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 12:23 PM 

To: Dwyer, Thomas (OCFS) <Thomas.Dwyer@ocfs.ny.gov> 

Subject: Continuation of Funding 

 

Hi Tom, 

I received this request from the Deputy Commissioner inquiring if I could ask new HF person if we could 

have an updated letter for July 1, 2022-June 30. 2023 with allotted amount.  This is what Safiya sent us 

last year attached.  Also Philip Calderon is no longer with Albany County can it be addressed to Daniel 

Lynch his replacement? 

 

Thank you, 

Valerie 

 

 

 

Valerie Johnson 

Executive Director Youth Bureau 

Albany County Dept. for Children, Youth and Families 


